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To:  Joshua Smith, Superintendent 

From:   Roberta Pratt 

Date:  4/28/2017 

Re:  Turf Field Security Cameras 

Kevin Munrett, Facilities Manager, and I met with our current surveillance vendor, Omni Data, to work 
on a site survey to include security monitoring for the high school athletic fields, track and existing 
structures. The system we discussed can be integrated with the current system and expanded in time as 
needed. The initial installation would contain short and long range cameras to view the fields.   

The ability to integrate in to the current system was an important consideration in looking for a vendor 
and we had previously selected this vendor through a bid process for the security camera project at HPS. 
The work at HPS was quality work that was professionally installed.  The system has the following 
benefits: 

o Almost infinite expandability  
o Wireless & Power Over Ethernet (POE) capable- (* no wires to run)  
o License fees are one time only (vs annual) 
o Can be accessed remotely 
o Data storage is expanded and offers remote backup 
o 24/7 tech support  
o Increases capabilities of existing security structure 

The quote for the project is $58,852.51.  This includes a wireless network for the cameras and switches 
that will cover the fields. 
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